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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
The Children's Ministry is in need of 
several additional people to serve in 
the nursery, preschool, and children's 
church rooms this summer. We also 
need help with morning check-in and 
a potential VBS. Sign-up online at 
colecommunity.org/volunteer-needs.

BABY DEDICATIONS
If you'd like your baby/child 
dedicated, please reach out to Gloria 
or Katie in the church office by May 
4. Dedications will take place on 
Mother's Day, May 14.

STANTON BABY BOTTLE DRIVE 
STARTS TODAY
Our annual Stanton Baby Bottle 
Drive begins today to provide crucial 
support for Stanton's mission to 
provide life-affirming healthcare 
and support for women facing 
unexpected pregnancies. Take a 
baby bottle home to fill with coins, 
cash, or a check made out to Stanton 
Healthcare. Return the bottle in 
three weeks, or donate online at 
StantonBabyBottleDrive.com.

NEW COLE TO THE WORLD 
PRAYER CALENDAR
Be sure to pick up May's Cole to the 
World prayer calendar in the back of 
the auditorium today.

SAVE THE DATE FOR THE GOLDEN 
SINGLES SPRING DINNER
Our "Golden Singles" (widows and 
widowers) are invited to a spring 
dinner event on May 5 at 5 p.m. in 
our Fireside Room. Please invite your 
friends to this free event.

KEENAGERS MAY 8 GATHERING
Join us Monday,May 8 for worship, 
prayer, teaching, and a meal at 11 
a.m. in the Fireside Room as we 
continue the study of II Corinthians. 
Guests are always welcome to join 
our Keenagers (60+ study). 

Financial Update
as of April 24, 2023

Last Week's Giving $5,446

YTD Spending $165,408

Give online at  
colecommunity.churchcenter.com/giving

Bulletin Updates 

PASSAGE: II Corinthians 9:6-15, Graciously Giving

TEACHER: Chuck Butler, Keenagers Pastor

YTD Giving $166,019



REUSABLE BULLETIN COVERS
We've added gray baskets to the 
back of the auditorium to collect 
your bulletin covers. We'd love to 
reuse them in future weeks if they 
are still in good shape! Information 
in the bulletin cover is most helpful 
for guests and stays the same each 
week. We encourage our members 
to bring a favorite journal to keep 
sermon notes in each week.


